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Senators: 

 

The likelihood of senior leadership allowing a constitutional amendment to the voters 

in the short session is nil. 

 

Therefore, only a statutory change might be possible.  However, that change would 

need to be acceptable to the AG and DOR.  If not, any fix will not work. 

 

I've entered in to the testimony a sample of such text for consideration. 

 

Senator Boquist  


